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I am so excited to see the bike bus bill move forward with support from around the 

state. My child primarily rode his bike to school throughout middle school, high 

school, and now college because there were safe routes and because we 

encouraged it. Supporting active transportation choices for students helps build 

healthy minds, bodies, and communities. Learning how to get around in your 

community in a healthy way is a skill that can last a lifetime, and a skill more students 

want to learn. 


